
Antonia Hover 

;CORRESPONDENCE^^M 
>7/28/2025 
(DOCUMENT NO. 06967.-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 4:32 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket # 2025001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 4:16 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket # 20250011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Maria Pimentel <pimentelml4@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2025 7:34 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Fw: Docket # 20250011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

This my second time sending this letter. Please confirm receipt. 

Thank you 

Begin forwarded message: 

On Saturday, June 21, 2025, 9:03 AM, Maria Pimentel <pimentelm 14@yahoo.com> wrote: 

Good morning PSC Board, 

My name is Maria Augusta Pimentel and I am a retired Miami-Dade County Librarian now 
living at 8609 Mangrove Cay in West Palm Beach, FL. I am an active member of St. Rita 
Catholic Church community and writing to you today in support of Florida Power & Light 
request for new rates. 

I am very happy a satisfied with the investments and work FPL has done in Florida over the past 
15 years and can attest to the improved service we all enjoy as Floridians. Climate Change is a 
reality and Floridians have seen the impacts of stronger and more devastating storms in the past 
15 years. FPL continues to deliver excellent reliability before, during, and after storms. I see the 
news nationwide and we are lucky to have them as our electric utility. 

I personally support a rate increase to allow FPL to continue to invest in better and smarter 
infrastructure that will benefit all Floridians. 
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Thank you for the opportunity to allow me to share my opinion on this matter. 

Yours truly, 

Maria A. Pimentel 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
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